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Grahme Walsh

From: Parvi Kaur [parvikaur@verumest.ca)

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2009 11:14 AM

To: Grahme Walsh

Cc: Mark Fritz; Moe Santos; shanta@verumest.ca
Subject: fw: Suite 1503

Hi Grahme,

Please see attached email from the unit owner of Unit 1503. I received three more complaints regarding the
same issue.

In future could you please advise Management if any inspections are cancelled, so we can contact the effective
unit owners. As Management is the one who is sending letters out, it will be much appreciated if we are made
aware of any cancellation or if inspections were not carried out and reason.

Thank you,

Parvi Kaur
Property Manager

Eden Park - P.S.C.C. No. 802
3504 Hurontario Street
Mississauga,ON, L5B 0B9

Tel: (905) 276-1908
Fax: (905) 276-9794

Eve - P.S.C.C. No. 853
3515 Kariya Drive
Mississauga, ON, L5B 0C1

Tel: (905) 232-2374
Fax: (905) 232-1357

Email: parvikaur@verumest.ca

Save a tree...please do not print this e-mail unless necessary.

From: Jennifer Lowerison <jennifer.lowerison@rogers.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 17, 2009 1:06 PM

To: Property Manager <parvikaur@verumest.ca>

Subject: Suite 1503

Long story short, I no longer wish to be inconvenienced by letters I receive in my door in regards to people
entering my unit on such and such day only to have this not happen. I am not going to bother to get into this
and that with you, however, I am aware that no one entered my unit on Thursday or Friday to inspect the

balcony.

Therefore, this last occurrence leads me only to this. No one is to enter my unit unless there is a CONFIRMED
day of entry. And if said person/company has to change the date, I need to be notified prior to when the
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